
24/10/2018 

MR Gerry Archer 
Withheld Robertson RD 
Scotland Island NSW 2105 
gerry.archer5000@protonemail.com 

RE: DA2018/1602 - 57 Robertson Road SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105

I am a resident of Scotland Island. 
I would like to register our objection to the above development application, in particular the 
waterfront fence.
I feel it is that it is not at all in character with the surrounding area and
environment. 
If you look at all the other waterfront houses there are very few (if any) such fences. In 
additional, the waterfront itself should be open to thoroughfare and having fences next to the 
water gives the feeling that it is not open.
I would also like to highlight that 57 Robertson Rd has put up a handrail on the waterfront itself 
to block thoroughfare - this is illegal and is not allowed. It means that any thoroughfare must 
climb around/under or are blocked. It also represents a safety concern to older/younger 
passerbys.
Thank you
Gerry 

Sent: 24/10/2018 7:19:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


